
Accommodations at Companion Hotel/Motel 
930 Front Street   –   1-888-468-9888 

Special Rate: $108.75 (double) or $98.10 (single) per night 
Breakfast included 

ZONE 8 FALL WORKSHOP AND MEETING 

Hosted by The Town of Hearst  -  October 2-3, 2019 
 

HERITAGE SAWMILL 
930 Front Street, Hearst, ON 

Deadline to register:  Friday, September 27, 2019 
 

Name:    
 

Municipality:  Position:   
 

Email:    
 

Address: ___________________________________________Phone:    

 

Dietary Restrictions: ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

REGISTRATION FEES (please check only the activities you plan to attend) 

                           

Please make cheques payable to “AMCTO Zone 8” and send your registration form to:  
AMCTO Zone 8 
c/o Chantal Guillemette  Phone:: 705-337-4255 
88 Riverside Drive, Kapuskasing, ON P5N 1B3 E-mail: Chantal.Guillemette@kapuskasing.ca 

 

 

  

 Please check applicable below Fees Total 

 Day 1: 9am to 4pm Wednesday, October 2, 2019 

AMCTO Workshop – Improving Service Delivery through Shared 
Services (includes lunch and breaks)  

$285.00 $285.00 

 Day 2: 9am to 1pm Thursday, October 3, 2019 

AMCTO Zone 8 presentations and meeting  

(includes lunch and breaks) 

$30.00 $30.00 

 Day 2:  1pm to 3pm Thursday, October 3, 2019 

Community Safety and Well-Being Planning Workshop by the 
Ministry of the Solicitor General (1pm to 3 pm) 

This session is open to anyone involved in working on the 
Community Safety and Well-Being Plan and must register. 

n/c n/c 

 Total to be remitted   

WORKSHOP: Improving Service Delivery in Municipalities through Shared Services and 

Collaboration   

Small rural municipalities are always scrambling to do more with less money. In March 2019, the Province 

of Ontario invested funds with 405 small and rural municipalities in order to help them plan, modernize 

and improve the way they provide services to their communities. This one-day workshop is intended to 

provide ideas and a forum for brainstorming on how municipalities can work together to organize shared 

services which will improve service delivery without increasing tax dollars.  


